
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This summer, more than ever, Packs should conduct several outdoor 
activities to re-engage their Cubs and parents.  The National 
Summertime Pack Award is a great way to plan and track this effort.  
Your pack can earn the NSPA certificate and streamer by planning 
and conducting three pack activities—one each in June, July, and 
August.   
 
In addition, Dens can earn colorful ribbons if they achieve an average 
attendance of at least half their members at the three summer pack 
events.  And Scouts who participate in all three pack events will earn 
the National Summertime Pack Award pin to wear on their uniform. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Just be sure to track attendance at each event by Scout and Den and 
complete the attached application form.  Then scan the form and 
email to our District Executive, Keenan Pallone 
(keenan.pallone@scouting.org) and copy your pack commissioner. 
 
Additional information is available at: 
https://www.scouting.org/awards/awards-central/national-
summertime/ 


